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Last Saturday, five families living in Maidstone and the Medway area gathered together to participate in 
these ceremonies, after having completed the required conditions.  
 
The ceremonies were conducted with reverence and afterwards the families shared together a potluck 
dinner. 
 
There is still enough time to participate in the holy wine ceremony and inherit the holy gifts of Cheon Il 
Guk before the anniversary of True Father’s ascension on 7th September.  
 
If you would like to receive the Cheon Il Guk holy wine and receive a box containing the holy, salt, wine 
and earth, please read here for more information and contact a local community leader for details about 
how to participate locally. 
 

  


